MINUTES OF MEETING: NOVEMBER 26, 2024
Mayor Pratka called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m.

Matt Miller, Joe Pustejovsky, and Chris Nors were present. Also present were Brian Muska,
and Jerrel Bolton. Natalie Kelinske and Cody Harris were not in attendance.

On a motion by Matt Miller, seconded by Chris Nors, the IGT payment for the QIPP program
will be made in the amount of $50,000.00. All in favor, motion carried.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:32 a.m. @ /7

Mayor, David Pratka
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City Secretary, Robin Wylie



